

From: BoardSec 
Sent: November 12, 2008 1:57 PM
To: Lillian Ing
Subject: TRIM: FW: EB-2008-0272
______________________

John Pickernell

Assistant Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

416-440-7605

Fax: 416-440-7656

Website: www.oeb.gov.on.ca
Official Correspondence: BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca
 

Address:
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor
Toronto, ON  

M4P 1E4

______________________

Preferred Communication Method: E-mail

Utility: Hydro One

Marketer/Retailer: 

Best time to reach: No Preference

I am writing due to a full page application in the local Strathroy Newspaper regarding a Revenue Increase for Hydro One Networks. 

After many attempts to become an observer regarding this increase, I have resorted to writing you. The OEB file number I am trying to correspond with is EB-2008-0272. 

This number does not seem to be available.  If you could resolve my query within 24 hours by sending me a link to this NOE, I would certainly appreciate it so I do 

not miss the opportunity to lodge a complaint before the cut off date.  

Cheryl Dekeyzer

(519) 264-1050

arjand@execulink.com
7476 FalconBridge Dr.

R R 3

Melbourne ON  N0L 1T0

